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"Boeing remains 100 percent focused on the KC-X competition and intends to submit a
fully responsive, transparent, and competitive proposal that meets the terms the Air Force
has announced.

"As we have in each of the previous rounds of competition, Boeing will offer the most
capable tanker and the tanker best suited to begin modernizing the aging KC-135 fleet—
at lower total life cycle cost than any competitor.

"The Boeing NewGen Tanker will be safe and survivable in combat, will save the
American taxpayer $10 billion in fuel costs over its 40-year life, and is American
designed and built.

"The men and women of Boeing are dedicated to getting our aircrews the aircraft they
deserve to replace the aging KC-135 fleet."



